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The end of August will mark our 1 year anniversary as a chapter and we are looking forward 
to growing more. Our first meeting in August of 2018 we had a great turnout but while our 
membership numbers have continued to grow, our meeting attendance has slowly dwindled 
in numbers. At our meeting in April, we discussed different options for our meetings. We felt 
there were 2 problems with our meetings being held when they were: the night of our 
meetings and the location. Wednesday night at 6:30 hindered at lot of folks that worked. 
Mohave is a big county, and interest seems to be growing more in the Kingman area, we 
decided moving our meetings to Golden Valley would make it more centrally located. Our 
Chapter decided to change our meetings to the 3rd Sunday of the month and moved the 
location to the VFW in Golden Valley. May 19th was the first meeting with the change in tie 
and location, and it seemed very positive. 

I am happy to say we had 6 members at Too Broke this year and 2 possible new members. 
I think that I can safely say for our members present, "we had a blast". A big THANK YOU to 
all who worked to make Too Broke a great rally and a great time. 
 
Our next meeting is this Sunday, June 16th at the VFW in Golden Valley. 
 
Tom "Papa Smurf" Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


